





I Friends of the Library Update: Rene Kinn discussed that the Friends of the Library had
their Banff Film Festival, which was not as successful as it has been with Radical Reels,
but still very successful. Book Sale will also be coming up on October 15" and 16",

I ASOCC Update: Kaveh Aghai was filling in for Jesse Lopez and delivered the ASOCC
update. ASOCC is in the process of recruiting 30 new officers. ASOCC is in the process
of reviewing its revenue streams and budgeting funds to the college. On October 25™,
ASOCC will be hosting a movie night showing Coco.

J. Foundation Fiscal Year 2017 — 2018 Update: Doug Bennett presented the Gift
Summary and how we had an amazing year with a record $10.5 million in gifts received
for the past fiscal year. Cash gifts amounted to $6.2 million, boat gifts amounted to $4
million, and outside directed donations for scholarships amounted $360,000. Making it a
record year for 2017-18 with a strong preceding 5 years. The Foundation received 2 gifts
amounting to over $1.5 million with one from the Estate of David Johnston and the OCC
Baseball Field from our Anonymous donor.

K. Board Members/Visitors Comments/Concerns:
Rene Kinn passed out flyers on Derek Sabori’s workshop entitled A/Part.

Mary Lynn announced that the Doyle Arts Pavilion has two extraordinary exhibits being
presented.

Meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm

Next Board Meeting

November 8t



